
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 31 May 2023 
 
OIA IRO-412 
Name: 
Email: yahoo.co.nz  
 
Kia ora

Official information request for fluoride levels in all water supplies from June 2022 to end 
of April 2023. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 3 May 2023.  

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full. 
 
The data has been provided to you in three formats. June and July 2022 can be found in the 
Appendix of this letter, August to December 2022 is attached in our email to you ‘Fluoride 
Reporting August 2022 – December 2022’, and the data from January 2023 onwards is also 
in our email to you but in separate monthly attachments.  
 
For more information and regular updates on Fluoride, visit the Monitoring fluoride levels 
at water treatment plants page on our website. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 



Appendix 

June Percentage  Average  

Gear Island Post Fluoride Analyser #2 6% 0.5 

Waterloo Naenae Fluoride Residual 100% 0.8 

Te Marua PS Fluoride Residual 3% 0.1 

Wainui Fluoride Building Fluoride Residual 1 94% 0.8 

 

July Percentage  Average  

Gear Island Post Fluoride Analyser #2 9% 0.44 

Waterloo Naenae Fluoride Residual 97% 0.81 

Te Marua PS Fluoride Residual 0% 0.05 

Wainui Fluoride Building Fluoride Residual 1 90% 0.74 

 

 









 

 







 

 




